Welcoming all to Believe, Belong, Become and Be the Difference

February 20, 2023

Kiwanis Club of Seminole
Breakfast Foundation Inc
3562 90t Ter N

Pinellas Park, FL 33782-5956

Re: Pasadena Community Church Contribution to PCC Pack -A-Snack Program

Dear Kiwanis Club of Seminole Breakfast Foundation Members,

Thank you very much for your generous gift to Pasadena Community Church. We did
receive your gift of $150.00, check #31936 on December 20, 2022.

As you requested your gift has been applied to PCC "Pack-A-Snack” Program.

Your gift will help to further our ministries here at PCC and we thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Beth Scroggs

Bookkeeper

Pasadena Community Church
727-381-2499 Ext 219
beths@pccumc.org
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